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Paso Robles Police Investigate Shooting 

 

 

PASO ROBLES – On 01/06/2024 at approximately 11:56 PM, the Paso Robles Police 

Department received a call of shots heard in the area of 36th Street and Park Street. 

Officers searched the area and located an occupied dwelling that had been hit by gunfire. 

Fortunately, nobody inside was struck. Officers and detectives processed the scene and 

learned the dwelling was struck by multiple rounds and some had penetrated all the way 

through to the living area.  

 

This is an ongoing investigation, and the Paso Robles Police Department is requesting 

anyone with any information to call the PRPD at (805) 237-6464. Persons wishing to 

remain anonymous are encouraged to call Crime Stoppers’ 24-Hour hotline at 805-549-

STOP or by texting “SLOTIPS” plus your message” to CRIMES (274637). 

 
 

 

 

 

Media Contact Name:   Terry Afana  

Title:     Commander 

Phone:     805-227-7440 

Email:     Tafana@prcity.com 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 


